
Subject: Task force on Council remuneration
Date: Thu, 26 May 2005 12:59:31 -0700

From: Bill Tracey <wrtracey@telus.net>
Organization: Systek Engineering Ltd.

To: "FONVCA (E-mail)" <fonvca@fonvca.org>, "Corrie Kost (E-mail)" <kost@triumf.ca>

Corrie,

There should be a notice in today's Oultlook and in the Friday and 
Sunday NSN inviting members of the community to provide input to the 
task force via email or regular mail.

I bring this to your attention because I believe you and other FONVCA 
members could make a valuable contribution based on your insights.

As of now, the task force is considering a fairly significant increase 
in the Mayor's remuneration (as essentially a full-time position, and 
with no adjustment since 1991), and some increase to that of Councillors 
although we are still debating what proportion of the Mayor's 
remuneration would be appropriate for Councillors.  

Regards,
Bill
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